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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

 David Kitchen, 

SEGA

OBJ2014/4394/P 11/08/2014  15:44:13 To: Sally Shepherd

Dear Sally

South End Green Association (SEGA) objects to this application to replace a garden with an office 

building.It is a particularly inappropriate misuse of CA green space.

The existing garden area has already been minimised in eco value and the proposed development would 

finish it off. 

The proposal is misplaced, excessive and disproportionate. It has no benefit to the conservation area or 

wildlife. It is visually intrusive to neighbours, subjecting them to noise-nuisance and loss of privacy and 

amenity. 

We hope that you will find these and other grounds sufficient to recommend refusal of the application.

With thanks and kind regards

David Kitchen, chair, SEGA

13 Parliament Hill

London

NW3 2SY
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